From: Katague, Ditas
Sent: 11/1/2011 10:43:30 AM

To: Bottorff, Thomas E (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3);
Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Cc: Catherine J.K. Sandoval (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bec:
Subject: Thank You

Tom and Brian,

I wanted to extend a huge thank you for hosting Commissioner Sandoval and our entire team for the whole day.
The tour and meeting your key people was invaluable. We look forward to a productive partnership. I apologize
for having to leave early, I actually ended up being sick for the rest of the week with a bad cold.

Thank you again and please let all of the people we met with know how much we appreciated their time. Please
let me know if you need anything.

Ditas Katague

Sent from my iPad

SB GT&S 0001817
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